

Jefferson County Board of Education · District 5 · P. O. Box 34020 · Louisville, Kentucky · 40232-4020 · (502) 485-3566

August 1, 2007

Dear Steve, Greg, and all of Pull-A-Part,

I did attend the presentation of the check at the Louisville Fire Arena football game. What fun! Chris Butler from Pull-A-Part was also there to announce the amount and to present that to JCPS, and I received that very generous donation on behalf of the kids and their families in the "Blessings in a Backpack" program and on behalf of our entire community.

Thank you for being such a special partner for Louisville. You are a first-class operation, and we are very fortunate to have you here. The \$8,800 you have donated ("...for another Pull-A-Part first down!") will go a very long way toward helping the families in my district. Thank you one more time!

Sincerely,

Linda Duncan

District 5

Jefferson County Board of Education